
NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that by order of the Board of Directors, 
effective January 1, 2020, all shooters must have signed a 
liability release and a safety rules form to be permitted 
to shoot at IPGC. 
 
Copies of the liability release and the safety rules form 
are available in the shell house. When completed, they 
should be returned to the shell house. 


